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19th June 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
As we move into the last four weeks of this term, you will appreciate there are a number of 
trips and events taking place.  I am writing to you to ensure you know how these will affect 
your daughter. 
 

 Wednesday 5th July is our Year 6 Taster Day, Year 7 pupils will NOT be required to 
attend school on this day.   
 

 Friday 7th July is our Year 9 Graduation, all pupils will finish school at 12.30 pm. 
except for Sixth Form pupils who have lessons at Cardinal Heenan. 
 

 Monday 10th July is our Summer Open Evening, all pupils will finish school at 
 12.30 pm except for Sixth Form pupils who have lessons at Cardinal Heenan. 

 
On Friday 7th and Monday 10th July Lunch will be available as normal if pupils want to stay in 
school to take it.  
 
I know you, like me, recognise the importance of attendance but I know you will also 
understand the value of the experience trips and events such as the above give our pupils. 
 
If you have any difficulties regarding childcare as a result of any of the above, please contact 
me and I will arrange provision in school for your daughter. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, it is vital to ensure we continue to give your daughter 
the best experiences possible and to maintain the high quality of education she receives as a 
pupil of Broughton Hall Catholic High School.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
S A CLARKE  
HEAD TEACHER  
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